
Creating Happy
Workplaces

Imagine being able to focus 
on the things you want to achieve.
Imagine being able to communicate 

clearly – in privacy and silence.

www.frameryacoustics.com



Users should be able to walk to the booth in
a few seconds when their phone rings, or to have
a spontaneous discussion with a colleague.

When privacy spaces
are close to people,
they are likely to be
used intensively.

Ideally, phone booths and meeting pods are
installed in the middle of the open-plan office.

 If possible, do not place phone booths in corridors
or lobbies. This makes them difficult to reach and
may result in low utilization.

If possible, avoid corridors.

Place this in the middle instead.

Open offices enable free-flowing ideas between em-
ployees. However, noise is a common problem. Almost 
50 percent of employees in open offices say the lack 
of sound privacy is the most frustrating aspect in their 
workplace. Installing sound insulated high-quality priva-
cy spaces in offices significantly increases satisfaction 
and efficiency in the workplace.

Simple things 
change the world

FRAMERY O
is typically used for
phone calls and concentration.

FRAMERY Q
enables private 
meetings for 1-4 users.


